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For our first two lessons, we talked about previous learning about e safety from last 
year to see what the children could remember. We met a character called Penelope 
and learnt the term digital footprint. We looked at how Penelope was not being 
responsible online and talked about what she should do/not do when online. 



For our next lesson we talked about different websites, including social media 
which Penelope had used in last weeks lesson, and what makes a site safe for 
children to use. The children then sorted sites into one of 3 categories: safe 
for children, check with an adult or not suitable for children. 



For our final lesson we talked about what we have learnt about staying safe online. We 
thought about how we would help someone else to stay safe online and created a set of 
rules and instructions on how to stay safe online.   




